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Back in the’90’s we had to go to a polling station to vote. It was definitely harder in 

that you could not take the voter pamphlet or notes to remind yourself of the issues. It 

was also almost inaccessible to people like me who were disabled. Furthermore, 

there were constantly questions about how someone voted and multiple recounts. 

 

Voting by mail has made it possible for me to vote in every election, research 

information and make informed decisions. 

 

Reducing access to voting is going to do more harm than good  


